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This Week.... 
We have written alien stories based on the plot 

of Fiona Roberton’s book. The children have 
amazed me with their creativity and story 

writing skills. 
In Maths we have talked about how a fraction is 
an equal part of a whole. We have been finding 

halves and quarters of shapes and amounts. 
Phonics: 

Mrs Williamson’s group have looked at how to 
spell the phase 4 tricky words. And have looked 

at ‘wh’ saying ‘w’ and ‘h’ e.g. whole and when. 
They have also learnt ‘ph’ e.g. elephant. 

Mrs Lucarelli’s group have looked at the sounds 
‘ai’, ‘ee’, ‘igh’ and ‘oa’ and the tricky words was 
and my. Please look over these sounds again at 

home. 
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Next Week.... 

We will be starting to look at 
information texts on animals – non 

chronological reports. 
In Maths we will be looking at fraction 

of amounts. Looking in particular at 
capacity and volume. 

                    Mathletics 
You will find your child’s log in details 
for Mathletics on the inside cover of 

their homework book.  The 
programme helps to support Maths at 

home. Your child might need some 
support in working through the 

programme. Please choose topics to 
link up with what we have been 

learning in school. 
 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week!  

Elliot, Sienna, Elissa, Kayla, Mia, Harvey-Jake, 
Florence, Amelia, Matthew, Shae, Isabella, 

Daisy and Erin. 

     Talk Topic  
In class we have talked about syllables 
and described them as the ‘beats’ of a 
word. We have been counting syllables 

in words. Can you count syllables in 
some of the words you say this 

weekend? 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week – 

Elissa 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Dashel 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Truthfulness– 

Matthew 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 
newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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